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DSL Forum Liaison to:

Mark Townsley, Area Director, IETF Internet Area, townsley@cisco.com 

Jari Arkko, Area Director, IETF Internet Area, Jari Arkko <jari.arkko@piuha.net>
From:

Gavin Young, DSL Forum Technical Committee Chair 
gyoung@dslforum.org
Liaison Communicated By :

Date: May 25th, 2007
Subject: DSL Forum Liaison to IETF Internet Area about WT146
Dear Mark/Jari:
In 2006 the DSL Forum initiated a work item on "IP Sessions" with the intention of bringing some of the attributes of PPP to purely IP access scenarios.
This has implications with respect to how some IETF protocols are used, in particular ones that fall in the scope of the Internet Area, therefore we would invite your review and comment on our progress to date. Towards that end we attach the current version of WT146, the output of our Beijing meeting.

Our next meeting is in Nashville, August 27-30th, 2007.
Sincerely,

Gavin Young

DSL Forum Technical Chair

Attachments: WT-146
